
Five HNA physicians among Southern California’s “Top Otolaryngologists” 
 

 

 

MISSION VIEJO, Calif. – HNA is proud to announce that Dr. Mark 

Wohlgemuth, Dr. John Supance, Dr. James Bredenkamp, Dr. 

Phillip Wells and Dr. Dennis Crockett has been named to be 

among the top otolaryngologists in Southern California. List is 

published on the US News & World Health website or can be 

found in the Southern California “Top Doctors” publication at 

various newsstands. 

 Castle Connolly Medical Ltd., one of America's most trusted 

sources, identifies top medical practitioners, both nationally and 

regionally, based on an extensive nominations process and review by 

a physician-led research team. Castle Connolly's motto is "top 

doctors make a difference 

 


